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Providers may resubmit professional crossover claims 
for HCPCS code J7186 that denied incorrectly 

The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) has identified a claim-processing issue that affects certain fee-for-service 

(FFS) professional crossover claims with dates of service (DOS) from June 1, 2018, through May 19, 2020. Claims or 

claim detail lines billed for Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) code J7186 – Injection, 

antihemophilic factor VIII/von Willebrand factor complex (human), per factor VIII i.u. may have denied inappropriately with 

explanation of benefits (EOB) 4801 – Procedure code not covered for benefit plan. 

The claim-processing system has been corrected. Beginning immediately, providers may resubmit claims for procedure 

code J7186 that previously denied for EOB 4801 during the indicated time frame, for reimbursement consideration. 

Claims resubmitted beyond the original timely filing limit must include a copy of this banner page as an attachment. 

Note: Claims with DOS before January 1, 2019, must be resubmitted within 1 year of the banner page’s publication date. 

Claims with DOS on or after January 1, 2019, must be resubmitted within 180 days of the publication date. 

1 of 1    

IHCP COVID-19 Response: Updated policies will apply 
throughout the public health emergency 

The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) is reminding providers that all policy changes in response to the 

coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) will remain in effect for the duration of the public health emergency. Indiana’s 

governor and the federal government have not announced an end date for the emergency.  

Providers can reference waivers approved by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) 

as published in the Indiana Medicaid section 1135 waiver. These changes will apply during the 

public health emergency.  

Watch future IHCP publications and attend IHCP Live webinars to learn about updates to IHCP 

COVID-19 policies. 

 

If you have questions about this publication, please 

contact Customer Assistance at 1-800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the Banner Pages  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 
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A printer-friendly version of this publication, in black and white 

and without photos, is available for your convenience. 
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